NEWS

Bill Painter Quoted in Jackson Free Press on Baker Donelson's New Jackson
Office

Bill Painter talks with Jackson Free Press about the Firm's Jackson office relocating to The District of Eastover
in the fall of 2015.

"This summer marks the 19th anniversary of Baker Donelson in the city of Jackson. Approximately two years
ago, we started focusing on where our 80-plus lawyers and more than 90 staff members will call home for our

next 19 years," Mr. Painter said. "One thing we knew, beyond a doubt, was that it would be in city of Jackson."
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